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Dear Committee: 

 

50 % of the population of Oregon lives in multi-family dwellings, and the Governor is 

pressing for more density. They do not have a way to charge an EV at this time. We 

simply ask that new multi-family dwellings have EV charging stations required for 

parking. We are doing everything we can to encourage the population to go electric, 

but we are not giving them a way to charge their EV.  

 

Pass this common-sense legislation.  

 

Thank you 

Dr. Mark Puhlman DNP 


